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ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT DIVISION :
PO. Box 968, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-0968 DEPUTY SECRETARY
(505) 984-0020
STEVEN ASHER, Diractor Ry S

April 19, 1684

Mr. D.E. Jonason

Gulf Minerals Resources Company
Manager, Mt. Taylor Mine
Grants, New Mexico 87020

Dear Mr. Jonason:

Per my discussions with you on April 17, 1984, your amended license NM-GUL-IX-05
is enclosed.

In accordance with provisions of 10CFR 150.15a the Radiation Protection Bureau is
notifying the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that the Bureau
anticipates termination of Gulf's Mariano Lake Radioactive Material License and
requests NRC review of decommissioning, decontamination and restoration actions
taken at the site.

To provide the NRC ample cpportunity to examine the radiological protocol program
and results achieved, it will be necessary to extend for 60 days the expiration
date of your radioactive material license.

Sincerely,
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Sam Simpson
Uranium Licensing Section
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EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

Joseph Goldberg
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT DIVISION
RADIOACTIVE MATERIAL LICENSE

License Mumber NM-GUL-TX-04 is Amended to BecfopRense Number _ MA-GUL- DX- 05

Mr. D.E, Jonason

"Gulf Mineral Resources Company

Manager, Mt. Taylor Mine
P.0. Box 1150
Grants, New Mexico 87020

Subject license is amended as follows:

Add Condition 19. to Read:

19.

The expiration date of this license is hereby extended from April 30, 1984
to June 30, 1984,

For the New Maxico HED Envirormenta: Improvement Division

April 17, 1984 1’—}/6/ /( l/l/(«"""'

Felix { Mlera Program Manager

EID 017A Revises 6/80 Uranium Licensing Section



